Activity ideas for ‘Pirates’
 Read various stories about Pirates – ‘The Night Pirates’, ‘Pirates Love
Underpants’, ‘Peter Pan’, ‘Portside Pirate’s (this can be played on
Youtube), ‘Captain Pugwash’
 Draw what they would look like if they were a pirate, write a description to
go with their picture. Describe any key features i.e. if they have a beard,
eye patch, hat etc give themselves a name and also what type of treasure
they like to steal
 Design a pirate passport
 Find some pictures of pirates and make speech bubbles and write what
you think they might be saying
 Draw a picture of a dessert island or a pirate ship or a treasure chest and
write a description
 Draw a treasure map, write 4 instructions of how to get from your ship to
the treasure
 If you were a pirate, where would you hide your treasure? Find a special
place in your garden where you could hide something. Write instructions
for your family telling them how they can find it.
 Dot to dot pirate pictures (lots can be found on google images/Twinkl)
 Cut out various 2D shapes, can you name them? Use them to create a
shape picture of a ship.
 Look at a selection of coins. Can you name them all the way up to £1?
Can you sort according to size, colour and by value. Can you share
between 2/3/4 people?
 Using objects from around the house, can you find these 3D shapes –
Cube, Cuboid, Cone, Cylinder and Pyramid? Can you make a pirate ship or
treasure chest out of these 3D shapes?
 Crack the ‘Pirate Code’ maths sheet. Can they make up their own and do
addition beyond 10?

 Craft ideas:
Paper plate boat

Make a collage of a pirate ship – draw a picture of the ship then stick
various materials to decorate

Make a pirate mask, eye patches and hats

Make a split pin pirate

 Have fun looking at the powerpoints we have added, talk through the
different types of ships pirates had, maybe even do some research of your
own?

We miss you very much and are very proud of all the hard work you are doing at
home with your parents. Keep up the super effort 

